
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  First 5 Commission 

 

From:   Wendy Wendt 

 

Date:  January 22, 2020     

 

Re: Agenda Item 7:  2018-19 Outcome Evaluation Report  

 

 

Recommended Action 

 

Approval of the 2018-19 Outcome Evaluation Report. 

 

 

Background 

 

Each year in conjunction with the state annual report, First 5 San Luis Obispo County prepares an 

annual outcome evaluation report. The data contained in the report are submitted by First 5 SLO 

funded partners in their quarterly reports. Additional data may be obtained via question/answer 

conversations with the First 5 SLO Evaluation Consultant, Tom Keifer.   

 

Following an annual review and approval by the Commission, the report is submitted to First 5 

California and the First 5 State Association.  

 

The Draft 2018-19 Outcome Evaluation Report has been posted on the First 5 website and for 

Commissioner and public review prior to the January 22, 2020 Commission meeting.  Several hard 

copies will also be available at the meeting.  

 

 

(Note:  Draft Outcome Evaluation Report is posted separately) 

 


